
Open House Community Meeting 
On PSE electric system upgrade

New electric transmission line in Kirkland and Redmond

Puget Sound Energy invites you to an open house community meeting to discuss 
route options for our new transmission line connecting our Sammamish and 

Juanita substations to increase reliability and capacity of the electric system in the area.

PSE.com



Route option map



On map:
MEETING LOCATION
Lake Washington Technical College
11605 132nd Ave. NE, Kirkland
West Building, Room #401

Time and Place
Tuesday, May 19, 2009
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.
Lake Washington Technical College
11605 132nd Ave. NE, Kirkland
West Building, Room #401
Refreshments and information provided

For PSE project information, contact:
Heather Brickey
Project Manager
Puget Sound Energy
425-456-2848 
heather.brickey@pse.com

Jason Van Nort
Government & Community Relations Manager
Puget Sound Energy
425-462-3820
jason.vannort@pse.com


